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24 June 2025

Téna koe

Official Information Act request

Thank you for your email of 24 May 2025, in which you requested documents
provided by the Ministry of Social Development to the Public Service Commission
(PSC) as part of PSC’s consultation on the Cabinet paper titled: Repealing the
Plain Language Act 2022.

I have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act),
and I have found one email that was sent to PSC, in scope of your request. Please
see this email enclosed with the letter as Appendix.

I will be publishing this decision letter, with your personal details deleted, on the
Ministry’s website in due course.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact
OIA Requests@msd.govt.nz.

If you are not satisfied with my decision on your request, you have the right to
seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to
make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi nui

PP-

Anna Graham
General Manager
Ministerial and Executive Services

The Aurora Centre, 56 The Terrace, PO Box 1556, Wellington
- Telephone 04-916 3300 - Facsimile 04-918 0099



From: Melissa Gill
To: Hugo Vitalis
Cc: ;
Subject: RE: Consultation on Plain Language Act repeal - due 23 October
Date: Tuesday, 22 October 2024 3:28:59 pm
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IN-CONFIDENCE

Kia ora Hugo

Thank you for the opportunity to review the draft cabinet pap osmg t
repeal the Plain Language Act 2022. We also appreaate the ti

comments. My office has pulled together collective com MSD

MSD’s feedback on the proposed repeal is limited, g tit

necessarily change the way that we use plain la %ﬂ |n anguage
guidance and processes, and these would rem ce

Information in plain language is easier t o altﬁé ats, and it was

good to see that the cabinet paper r ility gwde in this

regard. Para 29 could also mentio ting the all-of-
Government alternate format ce ote that this co-ordination
function is likely to transfer new age eplacing Whaikaha in due course
(a question of timing in reiati this

We look forward to h
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From: Hugo Vitalis <
Sent Thursday, October 10, 2024 10:10:24 AM
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Subject: Consultation on Plain Language Act repeal - due 23 October

[IN-CONFIDENCE]

[In confidence] % @
Kia ora koutou, %
We want to consult with each of your department ;gtache t paper that
proposes to repeal the Plain Language Act 2 X
The rationale for the repeal of the Act @ve unné &&gwlation and reduce
compliance costs on agencies. The expectation is encies continue to use plain language
in their communications as a @r of'good p

s » ill be the removal of the annual reporting
~ designate a plain language officer (although

of thé re
3 t the discretion of agencies on an informal, voluntary
i ¢ Service Commission’s guidance on complying with the

The key implement s for
requirement, remo {

by 23 October 2024.

Nga mihi,
Hugo

Hugo Vitalis (he/him)
Tumu Whakarae Tuarua | Deputy Chief Executive
Rautaki, Kaupapahere me te Ngakau Pono | Strategy, Policy, and Integrity
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Confidentiality notice: This email may be confidential or legally privileged. If you have received it by mistake, please
tell the sender immediately by reply, remove this email and the reply from your system, and don’t act on it in any
other way. Nga mihi.
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